Hello.

My name is Paul Goodell of Brookings, Oregon. | ask that you do not pass this bill and abandon all other
hostile plans that you may have in store for the 2nd Amendment of our Bill Of Rights.

Twelve Oregon counties have ready passed Second Amendment Preservation Ordinances in preparation
of bills like SB978. We're not going to comply with it and our law enforcement has no interest in
enforcing any of it.

All passing SB978 is going to is lead to more division and hostility between the rural and urban
communities in this state. Not to mention, all passing more gun control seems to accomplish is cause
people to go buy more guns.

There are currently between 10-15 million AR15 type rifles in the United States with somewhere around
75 million magazines.

Give Micheal Bloomberg his money back and go read the Federalist Papers.

Sincerely,
Paul Goodell



